
 

 

Newsletter:  02 30 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

We are so proud and in awe of how hard our amazing 
Y6 children have worked all through their time at 
Bratton! 
So, we’ve come to SATs week, next week - the 
government tests designed to assess how much they 
know and have learned here at school. They will have 
tests each day next week in maths, reading and 
aspects of spelling, punctuation and grammar. 
However, we all know that the answers the children 
provide on paper are a fraction of all their 
achievements! 
 
They have developed all manner of skills that can't be 
assessed by any test. They are artists, musicians, 
runners, footballers, comedians, communicators, 
thinkers, carers, historians, designers.... the list goes 
on. But most importantly they are amazing, happy, 
confident, kind young people who are just fantastic to 
be around and will go on to become amazing, happy, 
confident, kind adults! 
 
Good luck in your tests Y6. You have been working 
so hard and we are so proud of all that you have 
achieved. Have a restful weekend and enjoy the 
sunshine. Remember to have a good breakfast and 
early nights next week but please know that you are 
super, successful and much-loved people whatever 
your results!  
 
Congratulations to Daisy, Mattie, Sam and Ollie who 
reached the quarter finals in the Year 2 Tennis 
Festival this week.  
 
Mrs Arend will be holding a coffee afternoon on 
Friday June 14th at 2.30pm. We hope that this will be 

a convenient time for you to attend. 
 
 

Notices 

We still have spaces on Miss Sargent’s Makaton 

Club, Tuesday 14th & 21st May, 3.15 to 4.15pm.  If 

you would like your child to attend please enrol in the 

school office. 

You may be eligible to receive Tax Free Childcare. 
This link will provide you with more information. 
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 

London Residential A reminder that the 1st 

instalment for the residential was due by 30th April. If 

you have not already done so please pay this 

instalment on ParentPay or by cash at the school 

office. 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates 

were awarded to:  

Isla Fontoura-Ellison, Jack Gridley,   

Finley Youssif, Damian Webb-Tibbetts, 

Archie Smith 

and 

All Year 6 pupils 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Lily Wyatt-Kemp 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

15th May 2019     Year 2 Tennis Competition 

13th to 16th May 2019    KS2 SATS Week 

17th May 2019     Quad Kids Year 3,4,5 &6 

20th May 2019     Year 5/6 Rounders 

Week commencing 20th May 2019    KS1 SATS Week 

21st May 2019     Year 5/6 Rounders 

23rd May 2019     Wilcombe Wobbler Cross Country & Year 5/6 Cricket 

24th May 2019     Ilfracombe Aquathlon Year 3,4,5, & 6 

27th to 31st May 2019    Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2019    Non Pupil Day 

14th June 2019     Afternoon Tea  2.30pm   

21st June 2019     Oceanfest 

27th June 2019     Sports Day PM  

12th July 2019     Afternoon Tea  2.30pm 

17th July 2019                Annual Federation trip to Saunton Sands 

19th July 2019     Summer Fayre 3.15pm 

24th July 2019     Last day of term 

3rd September 2019    Autumn Term begins 

18th October 2019     Non Pupil Day   

21st to 25th October 2019    Half Term 

20th December 2019     Last day of term 

7th January 2020     Spring Term begins 

17th to 21st February 2020    Half Term 

27th March 2020     Last day of term 

14th April 2020     Summer Term begins 

25th to 29th May 2020    Half Term 

17th July 2020     Last Day of term 



PRE-SCHOOL 
This week at Pre-School we have been learning about numbers. We've had lots of number activities; count-
ing bears, number sequences and singing number songs. Whilst the weather has been dry we have spent 
time outside playing in the toy kitchen, hiding in the caterpillar tunnel and climbing on the tyres. Last week 
we planted seeds, so we have continued to observe them and watch them grow. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15 hours funding a week. We are an approved setting to accept 2-year-old 
funding for 2 year olds. For further information, or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
The children will hopefully have their own pot of cress soon after this week’s activity. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and  
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along. For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY KLUB - open again Friday 17th May 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are 
based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  We are also open on the following Fridays: 7th June, 
21st June & 5th July. 
 
  
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - meet regularly during term time on a Thursday evening 7.30pm-9pm. 
Subjects are variable, please contact Louise on 07758077089 email: brattonflemingartgroup@gmail.com 
for up to date information.  £6 a session with no obligation to attend weekly.  You can find us at the end of 
the Sports Club car park in the Kabin. 
 
MESSY CHURCH SUNDAY 19th May. Meet at the swings on the Millennium Green at 3.45pm. Come 
dressed for weather, mess and games. Story telling and scavenger hunt! 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 

Congratulations to Rowena Little who was this week’s Club 59 winner. 

Can all outstanding payments please be paid as soon as possible. You can either pass to Jenny Baker or 

leave in a labelled envelope in the office. Thank you! 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:07855878166
mailto:brattonflemingartgroup@gmail.com


 

 

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
Try Carina's **SUNDAY LUNCH** available on Sunday 12th May then to return in the Autumn. Bar open from 
11am. Lunch served between 12pm-2pm Adults £8.00 (go extra large £10.00) Children £4.00 Pudding of the 
Day £3.50 Ice Cream £2.50 BOOKING ADVISABLE please contact Annie 07855878166 
 
Try Carina's …**CONTINENTAL CUISINE** available on the following Saturdays (see dates below for    
Continental type): 18th May & 22nd June Bar open from 5pm. Meals served between 6pm-9pm. Takeaways 
available BOOKING ADVISABLE please contact Annie 07855878166  Join Bratton Fleming Sports Club on 
facebook the menus/prices will be available 2 weeks prior to and also on display in the Sports Club  
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 
Sunday 12th May - Sunday Lunch - details above - this will be the last one and then to return in the Autumn 
                          Cricket match from 12pm against touring side The Crown Inn, Frampton Mansell 
 
Saturday 18th May - SPANISH meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway)  
                           ALSO SHOWING the FA CUP FINAL Man City v Watford 5pm KO 
 
Sunday 19th May - Cricket match from 1pm against touring side North Nibley CC 
 
Saturday 25th May - Karaoke Night from 9pm  
 
Wednesday 29th May - Showing the Europa League Final - CHELSEA V ARSENAL 8pm KO 
 
Saturday 1st June - Showing Champions League Final SPURS v LIVERPOOL 8pm KO 
 
Saturday 8th June - CRICKET WORLD CUP Event from midday, BBQ, BAR, playing live from 7pm 'Such & 
Vincent' 
 
Saturday 22nd June - AMERICAN meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway) 
 
Saturday 29th June - Bratton Fleming Village Festival and BRAT FEST (further info to follow) 
 
Sunday 25th August - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 
 
Saturday 28th September - playing live '9 YARDS'  
 
Saturday 2nd November - Fireworks Night 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday,       
Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are 
on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per 
junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club 
or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
YOUTH CRICKET TRAINING - starts again this Tuesday 14th May to Tuesday 2nd July 7pm-7.45pm at the 
Sports Club, £3 per session for boys and girls 9-14yrs 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL - Every Monday 6-7pm at the Sports Club, Jamie will be taking the group, please find us on 
facebook - Kids football - and request to join if you are interested. 
 
 

tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166

